
 

 

28th June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Strike action Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July 

 

A national strike by the NEU has been called for Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July. 

 

The governing body have carefully assessed the likely impact of this strike action on Holy 

Family Catholic School.  Unfortunately, following this careful assessment and based upon the 

number of staff likely to be absent from work we have determined that the school will be 

closed to all year groups on these two days.  

 

However, the Walthamstow House site (lower school) will be open for a small number of 

selected students who will be contacted individually.  

 

Please do not send your child into school unless you have had a text message from the school 

to say that they should attend. 

 

Whilst this significant inconvenience is outside the control of the governing body, I would 

nonetheless like to apologise for this. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Carolyn Laws 

Headteacher 

  


